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Dear Panel, 
 
I wish to submit my disapproval of the Windsor Bridge replacement program proposed by Roads & 
Maritime. 
 
I am a lifelong resident and a 5th generation of the Hawkesbury. 
 
* The replacement bridge does not address the future traffic needs nor the current situation with 
our gridlock traffic. 
 
*This new road should not bisect the oldest public Square in the town of Windsor. 
The amount of trucks coming through this area is growing dramatically and this area on George st 
Windsor is an area with many food outlets and a park. This is not conducive to creating an attractive 
ambience in the Square. This road will create both visual  and noise pollution and is bad for 
businesses. 
 
* Thompson Square is a unique place in our history and as such should be respected and protected.  
 
* This project is a complete waste of money and time since it doesn't address the above mentioned 
points. 
 
*Windsor is a tourist destination and an easy day trip form Sydney. It is AS significant as the Rocks 
area of Sydney yet it is being treated with contempt, along with the residents, by our Government,    
 
I am appalled that the project has gotten this far and I believe that the project should be stopped 
until this inquiry is completed. 
 
Thankyou 




